Hello parents and youth! As we move on to new phases in our church's reopening plan, we are eager to begin meeting in person with you all! In order to do our best to keep everyone safe in light of the COVID-19 pandemic, we will be following certain guidelines at our upcoming Summer events. Please carefully review these below and let us know if you have any questions regarding the guidelines or compliance therewith. After you fully understand the new guidelines, one parent or guardian will need to sign this form, along with the child who will be participating in our Summer events. Please know we will do our best to create an environment where these guidelines can be followed, but we will need the help of our students and their parents/guardians to ensure proper compliance with the guidelines. We also recognize that even following these guidelines perfectly does not eliminate all risks that come up when being together with other people. We understand that many may not feel comfortable being together in person just yet. Please know that is completely okay! We totally understand and respect your decision. We will continue to reach out virtually to make sure your student knows they are cared for. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation with these guidelines to help keep everyone safe to our best ability! If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Jessica or Zach. Our contact information is listed below.

- 1. If you have been sick, in contact with anyone who has been sick, or are experiencing **any** symptoms of illness, please stay home. We will be contacting a parent the day of to ask certain screening questions. Any student participating must have a parent answer these questions prior to an event or they will not be able to participate.
- 2. Please wash your hands frequently for at least 20 seconds. Hand sanitizer will be available, and you are encouraged to bring your own as well.
- 3. We are asking all participants to wear a mask when they are able. We understand that you will not be able to wear a mask at all times, or may not need to (ex. swimming in the pool, running in the park, eating, sitting outside 6 feet a part in a very small group, etc.). We will not be providing masks, and ask you to bring one from home.
- 4. Please maintain a proper distance from others at events, at least 6 feet. No high fives, hugs, fist bumps, etc.
- 5. Events will only be open to a certain number of participants to keep groups small. This number will change depending on the event. We ask that if you/your child is planning to come to an event, that they sign up. If they have not signed up they will not be able to come to the event.

Parent/Guardian Signature:	Date:
Student Signature:	Date:

Jessica Bayless Associate Youth Director jessica@1stpresbyterian.com Zach Mashburn Associate Youth Director zach@1stpresbyterian.com